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July 14, 2023  
 
Russell Larsen 
Elam Construction, Inc. 
556 Struthers Ave 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 

Re: Decision Document, Technical Revision No. TR2, Fetcher / Vale Pit, Permit No. 
M-2002-119 
 

Dear Russell Larsen,  
 
On July 14, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 
Technical Revision TR2 application submitted to the Division on July 7, 2023 addressing the 
following:  
 

Cleaned out sediment from the pond. Repaired breached berm and constructed a larger 
berm along CR 62. A new Stormwater Plan has been drafted. 

 
The decision reached by the Division is: Approve.  
 
The terms of Technical Revision TR2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 
Permit No. M-2002-119. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2002-119 
remain in full force and effect. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by email at hunter.ridley@state.co.us or by phone at 
(720)868-7757. 
 
Sincerely, 
Hunter C. Ridley 

 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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